
From: Catherine Wilson <cwilson@chipublib.org> 
Sent: Thursday, August 12, 2021 6:47:57 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Rebecca Ozinga <rozinga@chipublib.org>; Diem Nguyen <dnguyen@chipublib.org>; Baronica 
Roberson <broberson@chipublib.org> 
Subject: Donations to Northtown Branch of CPL  
  

Dear Mr. Berlin:  
 
I am writing on behalf of the Northtown Branch of Chicago Public Library. In July and August of 
2021, we received approximately 4,000 donated books and DVDs. These items will be sold at 
our Friends of Northtown book sale this weekend. The remainder will be sent to Better World 
Books and sold to support CPL.  
 
Thanks! 
 
Catherine Wilson | Branch Manager  
Northtown Branch | Chicago Public Library 

6800 N. Western Ave. | Chicago IL  60645 | 312-744-2292 
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